## Our Week at a Glance – June 5, 2022

The flowers today are placed by the Ciphery family and friends, in loving memory of Joanne Ciphery.

## THIS WEEK AT TSA:

Mon. June 6 Thrift Shop sorting & donations, 9-2

**Tues. June 7** UCW – SMS, 1:00

Wed. June 8 Thrift Shop sorting & donations, 9-2

Finance – Library, 7:00

**Thurs. June 9** Thrift Shop Open, 12-6

W & M – MRR, 6:00 Choir – Sanctuary, 7pm

Sat. June 4 Thrift Shop Open, 10-2

<u>Farewell Gathering for Mike</u>: Please join us in Stewart Hall after service, as we gather to wish Mike success in his future endeavours.

**UCW Meeting**: There is a UCW Meeting on Tuesday June 7 at 1pm in the Sanctuary Meeting Space. Special worship service. Please join us.

<u>Communion</u>: Since this Sunday is focused on our farewell to Mike McCormick, we have postponed the Pentecost communion to Sunday, June 19.

<u>Plant Sale</u>: We are pleased to report that the May 14 Plant Sale raised a total of \$2,257.50 for Camp Lau-Ren! Many thanks to all of our volunteers and to those who donated plants to this sale!

<u>Upcoming Fish Fry</u>: The Frew Fish Fry is rapidly approaching, on Friday, July 8. If you would like to join our volunteer committee for the Fish Fry, please contact Jane deSnaijer at 613-796-2912.

<u>Camp Lau-Ren Open House</u>: Camp Lau-Ren is hosting an open house on Saturday, June 18 from 11-2. If you are wondering what the camp has

to offer, or may know of a youth interested in going to camp this summer, it is worth the drive to visit this beautiful camp!

## **Upcoming Services of Note:**

June 12 – Rev. James is away – guest speaker Joanne Tanner June 19 – Communion Service

Funeral Luncheon Catering: There is an ongoing need for volunteer helpers with the teams that provide luncheons at TSA following a funeral service or memorial service. This is not only a service for our congregation, but also a fund-raising activity organized by the UCW. We are forming new teams as the past two years have brought many challenges to our heath. We can lo longer do the full luncheons at meal times. We are offering a lighter afternoon reception, or we could assist a catered luncheon. Both services are offered only on the Church premises. If you are interested in helping on or more teams, please leave your name with Debbie at the church office (613-432-2285). You will then be contacted with more information about these catering events, and how you can help.